
Appendix B

Executive – 5 February

Recommendations from Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee held on 31 January 2019

Future use of the Houghton Lodge site, Ampthill

RECOMMENDED

1. That the Committee support the principle of develop a residential scheme on 
the Houghton Lodge site that would deliver high quality downsizer 
accommodation for older people.

2. That the Committee request officers to approach the Ambulance Service and 
GP practices in Houghton Close with the suggestion that they explore with the 
Fire Authority whether land at the fire station in Oliver Street could be made 
available to provide additional parking for staff and users of those services. 

3. That the Committee requests that in a future report to the Executive in relation 
to the development, officers to explore the options for enabling local residents 
who are downsizing to have preferential access to the scheme. 


